From: <little@pacific.net>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 11/15/201811:11 AM

Subject: Board of Supervisors Cannabis Overlay Meeting 11/16/18

Elliot Little
2151 Woodlake Drive

Board of Supervisors
501 Low Gap Road
Ukiah, CA 95482

11/15/2018

Re: Support for the Cannabis Prohibition Combining District at the Upper
Deerwood Neighborhood

I own property within the boundaries of the Upper Deerwood Neighborhood
(Deerwood) Cannabis Prohibition Combining District (CPCD) and I support
the creation of this district.

Our neighborhood appreciates the process the County initiated for the
creation of these districts, and the involvement of Michael Baker
International for their willingness to listen our suggestions and
concerns.

We are very pleased that the Planning Commission has recommended to the
Board that the Upper Deerwood Neighborhood become a CPCD.

Please vote to approve the Deerwood CPCD.

Thank you,
Elliot Little



